
PUBLIC NOTICE  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SCHOOL DISTRICT SMART SCHOOLS PRELIMINARY 

INVESTMENT PLAN 
 
LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Grand Island Central School District will hold a 
public hearing on the District’s proposed Smart Schools Bond Act Preliminary Investment Plan, 
pursuant to The Smart Schools Bond Act (SSBA) of 2014, at the Grand Island High School PD 
Room 137, 1100 Ransom Road, Grand Island, New York, on the 17th day of May, 2017 at 5:30 
p.m. Eastern Standard Time. The District’s proposed Smart Schools Bond Act Preliminary 
Investment Plan is available on the District website at www.grandislandschools.org and 
community members are welcomed to submit comments on the proposed Plan via email to 
janetschuster@grandislandschools.org prior to the Public Hearing.  
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